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*If we get rain this week and the area floods, we will 
need to postpone.

Happy New Year!



 
Dear Renaissance Families: 
 
 
FlexTech High School is proud to invite all students and their 
families to our Fall Project Showcase! 
 
We use a project based approach where we integrate content from 
multiple subjects with things that are relevant and interesting to 
students. Teachers collaborate with colleagues or community 
members to create cross-curricular experiences and rigorous 
learning opportunities for all students.   
 
Every project begins with a big idea or essential question that guides 
the student through their research.  At the end of each semester, 
students select their favorite project to present at our project 
showcase event.  At the project showcase, students share their work 
with a public audience who provides feedback to them.   
 
We are extremely excited to speak with you about our program and 
we will have enrollment information available at the event as well. 
The FlexTech Fall Project Showcase will be at Morey FlexTech High 
School from 5PM - 7PM. 

 
 

Fall Project Showcase 

When: Thursday January 24th from 5PM - 7PM 
Where: Morey FlexTech High School 380 West Blanchard Rd 

Shepherd, MI 48883 
 



BED TIME MATH IS AN ENGAGING APP THAT ALLOWS PARENTS 

AND CHILDREN IN GRADES K-2 TO HAVE A BRIEF MATH 

CONVERSATION EACH EVENING. IT’S THE MATH VERSION OF 

READING A STORY BEFORE BEDTIME.  DOWNLOAD THE APP 

FOR IOS OR ANDROID DEVICES TO MAKE IT CONVENIENT. 

 AFTER DOWNLOADING, SELECT COMMUNITY EDITION, USE 

“MI” AS THE COMMUNITY CODE, AND SEARCH FOR 

RENAISSANCE ACADEMY. 









Athletics
GIRLS BASKETBALL: 
The girls basketball informational meeting will take place on 
January 8th in Mr. McCausey’s (Pod C) classroom.  The meeting 
is at 5:15pm, and all girls 5th through 8th grade that are 
interested in playing should attend. Those families should also 
plan to attend. We will have important information about tryouts 
and practices, as well as important athletic handbook information 
too!  We look forward to seeing you all there! 
 
The girls basketball tryouts will be held this Friday for 5th 
through 8th grade, at 3:30pm. 
 
Physicals are required to tryout for any sport at RPSA. Get your 
physical today to make sure you do not miss tryouts! 
 
BOYS BASKETBALL: 
The Rams “A” team will be back in action on January 10 at St. 
Mary in Big Rapids!  This will be their final game before the 
tournament.  Good luck, boys! 
 
The Renaissance “B” team will also be in action on January 10 
at home.  The Saints of St. Michael will be here for a game at 
5:30pm.  Come on out and support our boys! 
 
CHEER TEAM: 
The Renaissance Cheer team will continue cheering at all home 
contests.  They are also preparing for the Alma College Spiritfest 
that is taking place on January 26, beginning at 10:00am. 



 
Preparation for Battle of the Books is underway. 

 Fourth and fifth grade students are encouraged to 
read 3-5 of the battle books before the end of 

January. The books are available to check out from 
the school library.  Battle practice for interested 

students is taking place during weekly library classes. 
 

We must submit our official registration for Battle 
of the Books teams on Tuesday, January 8.  All 
Battle of the Book permission forms must be 
turned in to Mr. Mayer no later than Tuesday 

morning.  
 

We will need volunteers to serve as team coaches 
and others to help write practice questions.  More 
information on Battle of the Books can be found at 
http://www.midland-mi.org/510/Battle-of-the-Books 

 Let us know your interest in volunteering or ask 
additional questions by contacting Mr. Mayer at 

hmayer@renaissancepsa.com.

Battle of the Books

http://www.midland-mi.org/510/Battle-of-the-Books

